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MESSAGE FROM 

MR. ARGYLE 

When failure is not an option... 

We do not practice until we get it right; 

We practice until we cannot get it wrong! 

This quote is used in the fire service in reference to 

the level of training needed when lives are on the 

line. We cannot afford to fail when it comes to our 

children’s educational success. Therefore, we 

continue to improve in our practice as educators 

and encourage all students to practice in all areas 

of their education until we “cannot get it wrong”. 

Great accomplishments take place each day with 

our students as we watch them learn and grow. 

Thank you for all you do as parents and families to 

support and love our students. 
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SNOW DAYS 

With the temperatures cooling off, we 

encourage students to bring their coats, gloves, 

and boots to school.  Please label each item 

with the student’s name.  The students enjoy 

the fresh air during recess, and we would like 

them to stay as warm as possible. 

CALENDAR ITEMS 

Holiday Singing - Gym ........ Dec. 15-19 

Christmas Break ........ Dec. 22 – Jan. 2 

School Resumes ................... January 5 

Read 20 Minutes ............. Everyday 

School Webpage - santaquin.nebo.edu December 2014 

RECYCLING BINS 

PLEASE do not recycle 

wrapping paper and ribbons 

in the school recycling bins. 

THANK YOU! 


